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ALLEGHENY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PARKS

                       SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION
TO:

MIKE WOJCIK, COUNTY SOLICITOR

CC:

DEREK UBER, ASST. COUNTY MANAGER

FROM:
Andrew G. Baechle, Director of Parks
DATE:

March 28, 2005
RE:

SOUTH PARK THEATRE
The South Park Theatre has been serving the public for over twenty years in South Park.     The Theatre grants an opportunity for aspiring actors and actresses of all ages to audition for a part in the play and Theatre Arts students from local colleges accept an internship specializing in their field of study.  For many, this is their only opportunity on the stage, for some it is stepping stone towards stardom. 

The Theatre selects and performs a number of plays for both adults and children each season.  The performances had been met with great reviews and enjoyed by thousands throughout the years.  The County deems it to be in the public’s interest to grant continued use of this site for the Summer Theatre Programs to enhance the program, to promote a love for theatre arts, and to introduce the arts to those whom may otherwise have no opportunity to enjoy such.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions on this Ordinance.

Cc:
C. Hopson
P. Wagner
M. Werner/file


B. Haas (e-mailed)
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